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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Firstly, I would like to say that I hope you are all keeping safe and well. We are missing all of 

the children and can’t wait to have them in school with us once again. 

As you know, we had planned to have all children in school at the start of term and then we 

faced the sudden announcement of a National Lockdown, which required us to then put 

remote learning in place for the children. 

I can see many children participating in the tasks on Seesaw; which is fantastic! I have also 

spoken to parents who have told me they are trying their best to support their child/ren with 

their learning; this is all we ask! As a parent, I appreciate how difficult home schooling can 

be, however; it is an expectation that all children fully engage in school life. 

From Monday 25th January, we will expect all children in Years 3 and 4 to attend Zoom 

meetings daily at 9:15 a.m where teachers will take a register and talk about the learning 

set for the day ahead. Children may be asked to attend further meetings throughout the day 

where the children will meet live with the teachers on Zoom to participate in discussions, 

activities, games etc. 

From Thursday 28th January, Years 5 and 6 will need to attend their zoom meetings daily 

at 9:30 a.m for registration and this will enable teachers to talk about the day ahead. 

Children may be asked to attend further meetings throughout the day where the children will 

meet live with the teachers on Zoom to participate in discussions, activities, games etc. 

From Monday 1st February, Years 1 and 2 will need to attend their zoom meetings daily at 

9:10 a.m for registration and this will enable teachers to talk about the day ahead. Children 

may be asked to attend further meetings throughout the day where the children will meet 

live with the teachers on Zoom to participate in discussions, activities, games etc. 

Dates for Early Years registration will follow.  

It is extremely important children attend the registration meetings daily and participate in 

school tasks. We appreciate children need their own device so please contact school if you 

need additional devices and we will try our best to support with this. If you have children in 

different year groups, then just support one at a time to access registration. The zoom 

meetings in the morning will be live for approximately 15 minutes. If children do not attend, 

phone calls will be made, similar to what we would do if school was open.  

If you need support accessing Zoom and Seesaw, please contact school. 

We are looking forward to seeing all of the children daily. 

Kind Regards 

W.Mitcheson 

Headteacher 
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